
 

 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION SCIENCE & ENGINEERING 
 

A GUEST TALK on “Breaking Borders-Expanding Horizons in International 

Education” 

The Department of Information Science & Engineering at New Horizon College of 

Engineering hosted a Guest Talk titled “Breaking Borders-Expanding Horizons in 

International Education” on Friday, February 14, 2025, at 10:00 am. The event took place in 

the ISE Department, Chhatrapati Shivaji Block, NHCE. Ms. Shivani, an 8th-semester student, 

commenced the event with a welcome note, followed by a workshop introduction from Dr. 

Vandana C P, Head of the ISE Department. The participants of the event were 8th-semester 

students. 

The poster of the event: 

 



 

 

The Guest talk aimed to give students insights into international education, application procedures, 

scholarships, and career prospects. Students, faculty members, and experts in the field attended the 

event. 

Topics Covered 

1. Benefits of Studying Abroad: The speaker highlighted the advantages of pursuing 

education in foreign institutions, such as exposure to diverse cultures, advanced academic 

facilities, and better career opportunities. 

2. Application Process: A step-by-step guide was provided on how to apply to universities 

abroad, including choosing the right course, preparing application documents, and meeting 

admission requirements. 

3. Scholarships and Financial Aid: The seminar detailed various scholarships, grants, and 

financial aid programs available to international students and provided tips on how to apply 

for them. 

4. Visa and Immigration Process: Experts discussed the visa application process, including 

necessary documentation, interview preparation, and legal formalities for different 

countries. 

5. Challenges and Adaptation: Alumni shared their experiences regarding cultural 

adjustments, language barriers, and strategies to cope with new environments while 

studying abroad. 

6. Career Prospects: The seminar concluded with discussions on job opportunities, 

internships, and post-study work permits available for international students. 

The Guest talk successfully provided participants with a comprehensive understanding of 

international education prospects. The attendees gained valuable insights into the application 

process, financial aid options, and career pathways. The event encouraged students to explore 

global academic opportunities and make informed decisions about their higher education plans. 

 

 

     Glimpses of the event: 
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